
 

 

 

 

Target and Field Report 

 

The 2024 indoor and outdoor season has been insane this year with many 

great shoots. Indoor Provincials saw and increase in the amount of archers 

we had as well as Outdoor target and Field following in the same pattern.  

 

2024 is also bringing us the Sask. Summer Games which every athlete that 

is going and or that had tried out has represented our sport very well. Every 

one of them should be very proud as they didn't make it easy on the 

coaches to pick their teams.  

 

Being this has been my first year as Target And Field Coordinator it has 

been very rewarding and challenging at the same time. Thank you to 

everyone that's given info and guidance along the way.  Also a huge thank 

you to all the Clubs, and volunteers that have hosted, and helped out other 

clubs to make sure things go smoothly. It has proven over and over that 

Archery is a big family and we do look out for one another and help 

eachother succeed.  

Congratulations to all Archers that shot in indoor provincials, outdoor 

Target and Field Provincials and the Sask. Summer Games. And a huge 

thank you to the Coaches and Managers that stepped up for those 

Archers.  

 

Bring on 2025 with some more great and fun Shoots.  

 

Matt Hood  

Target and Field Coordinator  

Sask. Archery Association 
 


